Dear Homeowner 
 
I wrote to you recently to let you know that 17 Smith Street was on the market for sale.   
I just wanted to let you know that last weekend we had an open house and we had a fantastic response. 
During our open house, we had 14 couples inspect and this resulted in two offers.
This is great information to know if you are looking to sell your home, as there is definitely interest in your area.  
If you would like an appraisal of your property, I would be happy to do that for you.   
I will let you know what happens with the offers should they progress to an unconditional sale.  
If you are looking to buy, or you know someone that is, please feel free to inspect the property this Saturday between 1.00  to 1.45.  
Thank you
 
Lisa B
Phone - 0412 xxx xxx
Email - Lisa@YourWebsite.com.au
Website - www.YourWebsite.com.au 

